
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
May 10, 2024 

 
The Honorable Tom Cole 
Chairman 
House Committee on Appropriations  
H-305, The Capitol  
Washington, DC 20515 
 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Ranking Member  
House Committee on Appropriations 
1036 Longworth HOB  
Washington, DC 20515 
 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
I am requesting funding for the San Juan Bautista Drinking Water Supply Regionalization 
project in Fiscal Year (FY) 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of San 
Juan Bautista, located at 1420 311 Second Street, San Juan Bautista, California 95045. The 
funding would be used for project design and construction of pipes to rehabilitate contaminated 
groundwater supplies. The project is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it would allow for 
better drinking water and environmental compliance for 2,000 people and a historic California 
mission.    
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 
Section 1452 of the State Drinking Water Act, 42 U.S.C. 300j-12.  
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Zoe Lofgren 
Member of Congress 


